
                                                                                   
                       

 
 

20th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Storytelling Evening 

 

At Scotts we endeavour to encourage our children to read for pleasure as much as 

possible. To support this, we will once again be hosting our Storytelling Evening on 

Wednesday 5th December from 4.15-5.15pm. 

 

Children are invited to come back to school in their pyjamas, onesies and dressing gowns 

to listen to the teachers reading stories to them.  Please drop your child at their 

classroom door at 4.15pm. This will need to be via the front school gate in Bonington 

Road as the back gate will be locked. 

 

The school will be providing biscuits and hot chocolate to make this a really cosy, 

enjoyable experience. 

 

Should the weather be wet and your child wishes to wear their slippers, please put them 

into a plastic carrier bag for them to change into upon arrival. 

 

Please collect your child from their classroom doors at 5.15pm promptly. 

 

We look forward to welcoming as many children as possible on this exciting evening. 

 

Please note that Wednesday’s netball club will be cancelled on this day. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Bajada 

English Subject Leader 
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